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New website for iPix

12 August 2009

iPix have changed their look and this includes a new logo and updated website.

Please take the time to check out www.i-pix.com.

You will find new technical data sheets and extended new format user manuals for all products and full 3D
renders. iPix plan to add much more video footage of their equipment being used which will demonstrate show
designers and customers the full potential of the iPix fixtures.

New products to be launched at PLASA, London include the new BB1 “Building Block” fixture single cell unit. If
you are attending the show, please take time to visit the iPix stand: R14 Hall 2 iPix /Amptown.

When visiting the iPix website please remember to refresh your page browser to view the new site.
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